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                    U. S. SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION

                             Washington, D.C. 20549

                                 FORM 10-KSB/A
                               (Amendment No. 3)

               [X] ANNUAL REPORT UNDER SECTION 13 OR 15(d) OF THE
                        SECURITIES EXCHANGE ACT OF 1934

                  For the fiscal year ended: December 31, 2007

             [ ] TRANSITION REPORT UNDER SECTION 13 OR 15(d) OF THE
                        SECURITIES EXCHANGE ACT OF 1934

              For the transition period from ________ to _________

                       Commission file number: 00-333151

                   VOYAGER ENTERTAINMENT INTERNATIONAL, INC.
                 (Name of small business issuer in its charter)

            Nevada                                             45-0420093
-------------------------------                            -------------------
(State or other jurisdiction of                             (I.R.S. Employer
incorporation or organization)                             Identification No.)

4483 West Reno Avenue, Las Vegas, Nevada                         89119
----------------------------------------                       ----------
(Address of principal executive offices)                       (Zip code)

                   Issuer's Telephone Number: (702) 221-8070

           Securities registered under Section 12(b) of the Act: None

Securities registered under Section 12(g) of the Act: Common Stock, $.001 par
value

Check whether the issuer is not required to file reports pursuant to Section 13
or 15(d) of the Exchange Act. [ ]

Check whether the issuer (1) filed all reports required to be filed by Section
13 or 15(d) of the Exchange Act during the past 12 months (or for such shorter
period that the registrant was required to file such reports), and (2) has been
subject to such filing requirements for the past 90 days. Yes [X] No [ ]

Check if there is no disclosure of delinquent filers in response to Item 405 of
Regulation S-B is not contained in this form, and no disclosure will be
contained, to the best of registrant's knowledge, in definitive proxy or
information statements incorporated by reference in Part III of this Form 10-KSB
or any amendment to this Form 10-KSB. [ ]

Indicate by check mark whether the registrant is a shell company (as defined by
rule 12b-2 of the Exchange Act). Yes [ ] No [X]

         State issuer's revenues for its most recent fiscal year: $0.00
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State the aggregate market value of the voting and non-voting common equity held
by non-affiliates computed by reference to the price at which the common equity
was sold, or the average bid and asked price of such common equity, as of a
specified date within the past 60 days. As of April 7, 2008, the aggregate
market value of shares held by non-affiliates (based on the close price on that
date of $0.032) was approximately $3,882,428.

State the number of shares outstanding of each of the issuer's classes of common
equity, as of the last practicable date: 120,577,287 shares of common stock and
1,000,000 shares of Preferred Series B stock as confirmed by the Company's
transfer agent on April 7, 2008.

   Transitional Small Business Disclosure Format (check one): Yes [ ] No [X]

                                EXPLANATORY NOTE

The sole purpose of this amendment to our Form 10-KSB for December 31, 2007 is
to add the following two disclosures to Item 8:

DISCLOSURE CONTROLS AND PROCEDURES

We maintain "disclosure controls and procedures," as such term is defined in
Rules 13a-15(e) and 15d-15(e) under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 (the
"Exchange Act"), that are designed to ensure that information required to be
disclosed by us in reports that we file or submit under the Exchange Act is
recorded, processed, summarized, and reported within the time periods specified
in Securities and Exchange Commission rules and forms, and that such information
is accumulated and communicated to our management, including our Chief Executive
Officer and Chief Financial Officer, as appropriate, to allow timely decisions
regarding required disclosure. In designing and evaluating our disclosure
controls and procedures, management recognized that disclosure controls and
procedure, no matter how well conceived and operated, can provide only
reasonable, not absolute, assurance that the objectives of the disclosure
controls and procedures are met. Additionally, in designing disclosure controls
and procedures, our management was required to apply its judgment in evaluating
the cost-benefit relationship of possible disclosure controls and procedures.
The design of any disclosure controls and procedures also is based in part upon
certain assumptions about the likelihood of future events, and there can be no
assurance that any design will succeed in achieving its stated goals under all
potential future conditions.

As of December 31, 2007, we carried out an evaluation, under the supervision and
with the participation of our Chief Executive Officer and Chief Financial
Officer, of the effectiveness of the design and operation of our disclosure
controls and procedures. Based on this evaluation, our Chief Executive Officer
and Chief Financial Officer concluded that our disclosure controls and
procedures were ineffective due to our omission of certain required disclosures
in this section which ensure that information required to be disclosed by us in
our periodic reports is recorded, processed, summarized and reported, within the
time periods specified for each report and that such information is accumulated
and communicated to our management, including our principal executive and
principal financial officers, or persons performing similar functions, as
appropriate to allow timely decisions regarding required disclosure.

CHANGES IN INTERNAL CONTROLS OVER FINANCIAL REPORTING

During the three months ended December 31, 2007, there were no changes to our
internal control over financial reporting identified in connection with the
evaluation required by paragraph (d) of Rule 13(a)-15 or Rule 15(d)-15(f) that
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has materially affected, or is reasonably likely to materially affect our
internal control over financial reporting.

Additionally, we have updated our 302 and 906 Certifications for this amended
Filing by adding the following paragraph to our 302 certification and redating
all certifications:

       (b) Designed such internal control over financial reporting, or caused
Such internal control over financial reporting to be designed under our
Supervision, to provide reasonable assurance regarding the reliability of
Financial reporting and the preparation of financial statements for external
Purposes in accordance with generally accepted accounting principles;

ITEM 8. CHANGES IN AND DISAGREEMENTS WITH ACCOUNTANTS ON ACCOUNTING AND
FINANCIAL DISCLOSURE

None.

ITEM 8A. CONTROLS AND PROCEDURES

We maintain "disclosure controls and procedures," as such term is defined in
Rules 13a-15(e) and 15d-15(e) under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 (the
"Exchange Act"), that are designed to ensure that information required to be
disclosed by us in reports that we file or submit under the Exchange Act is
recorded, processed, summarized, and reported within the time periods specified
in Securities and Exchange Commission rules and forms, and that such information
is accumulated and communicated to our management, including our Chief Executive
Officer and Chief Financial Officer, as appropriate, to allow timely decisions
regarding required disclosure. In designing and evaluating our disclosure
controls and procedures, management recognized that disclosure controls and
procedure, no matter how well conceived and operated, can provide only
reasonable, not absolute, assurance that the objectives of the disclosure
controls and procedures are met. Additionally, in designing disclosure controls
and procedures, our management was required to apply its judgment in evaluating
the cost-benefit relationship of possible disclosure controls and procedures.
The design of any disclosure controls and procedures also is based in part upon
certain assumptions about the likelihood of future events, and there can be no
assurance that any design will succeed in achieving its stated goals under all
potential future conditions.

As of December 31, 2007, we carried out an evaluation, under the supervision and
with the participation of our Chief Executive Officer and Chief Financial
Officer, of the effectiveness of the design and operation of our disclosure
controls and procedures. Based on this evaluation, our Chief Executive Officer
and Chief Financial Officer concluded that our disclosure controls and
procedures were ineffective due to our omission of certain required disclosures
in this section which ensure that information required to be disclosed by us in
our periodic reports is recorded, processed, summarized and reported, within the
time periods specified for each report and that such information is accumulated
and communicated to our management, including our principal executive and
principal financial officers, or persons performing similar functions, as
appropriate to allow timely decisions regarding required disclosure.

Management's Assessment
-----------------------
The management of Voyager Entertainment International, Inc. is responsible for
establishing and maintaining adequate internal control over financial reporting.
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Internal control over financial reporting is defined in Rule 13a-15(f) or
15d-15(f) promulgated under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 as a process
designed by, or under the supervision of, the company's principal executive and
principal financial officers and effected by the company's board of directors,
management and other personnel, to provide reasonable assurance regarding the
reliability of financial reporting and the preparation of financial statements
for external purposes in accordance with accounting principles generally
accepted in the United States of America and includes those policies and
procedures that:

   -    Pertain to the maintenance of records that in reasonable detail
        accurately and fairly reflect the transactions and dispositions of the
        assets of the company;
   -    Provide reasonable assurance that transactions are recorded as necessary
        to permit preparation of financial statements in accordance with
        accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America
        and that receipts and expenditures of the company are being made only in
        accordance with authorizations of management and directors of the
        company; and
   -    Provide reasonable assurance regarding prevention or timely detection of
        unauthorized acquisition, use or disposition of the company's assets
        that could have a material effect on the financial statements.

Because of its inherent limitations, internal control over financial reporting
may not prevent or detect misstatements. Projections of any evaluation of
effectiveness to future periods are subject to the risk that controls may become
inadequate because of changes in conditions, or that the degree of compliance
with the policies or procedures may deteriorate. All internal control systems,
no matter how well designed, have inherent limitations. Therefore, even those
systems determined to be effective can provide only reasonable assurance with
respect to financial statement preparation and presentation. Because of the
inherent limitations of internal control, there is a risk that material

misstatements may not be prevented or detected on a timely basis by internal
control over financial reporting. However, these inherent limitations are known
features of the financial reporting process. Therefore, it is possible to design
into the process safeguards to reduce, though not eliminate, this risk.

Management assessed the effectiveness of the Company's internal control over
financial reporting as of December 31, 2007. In making this assessment,
management used the criteria set forth by the Committee of Sponsoring
Organizations of the Treadway Commission in Internal Control-Integrated
Framework.

Based on its assessment, management concluded that, as of December 31, 2007, the
Company's internal control over financial reporting is effective based on those
criteria.

ITEM 8B. OTHER INFORMATION

CHANGES IN INTERNAL CONTROLS OVER FINANCIAL REPORTING

During the three months ended December 31, 2007, there were no changes to our
internal control over financial reporting identified in connection with the
evaluation required by paragraph (d) of Rule 13(a)-15 or Rule 15(d)-15(f) that
has materially affected, or is reasonably likely to materially affect our
internal control over financial reporting.
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